
 KwaZulu Natal Bridge Union 

 

  
  

 KZNBU Mini-Congress 2019 

 

This Red Point tournament for the KZNBU Teams and Pairs Championships is played over 6 sessions 

from Friday morning to Sunday afternoon (9 August 2019 to 11 August 2019). Only paid up members of 

the SABF may participate.  No meals will be provided but sufficient time will be allowed for people to go 

out for lunch on the three days.  Players are invited to bring picnic lunches on those days. Teas will be 

provided. 

 

WHEN: Friday 9 August 2019 (2 sessions; Teams Morning 9-12.30; Afternoon 1.30-5.00) 

  Saturday 10 August 2019 (2 Sessions; Teams Morning 9-12.30; Pairs Afternoon 1.30-5.00) 

  Sunday 11 August 2019 (2 Sessions; Pairs Morning 9-12.30; Afternoon 1.30-5.00)  

    

WHERE: Clarence Road Primary School. 

 

COST: R800 per Team and R400 per Pair.  Players may play in both or just one of the segments 

(Teams and Pairs) but there is no discount for entering both. 

 

PARKING: On the top field off 5th Avenue 

 

ENTRIES: Entries are to be given to Jenny Ten-Bokum (tenbok@telkomsa.net; 083 485 0477). Entries open 

on 1 July 2019 and close Thursday 1 August 2019.  Late entries will be accepted only if it 

suits the movements involved. You may also enter online – see SABF or KZNBU Websites. 

  Alternatively, an email to Jenny with names and SABF numbers is also acceptable. 

 

PAYMENT: The entry fee must be included with the entry.  Preference is for an EFT or cash given to a 

committee member. Please provide Proof of Payment.  Banking details are:  

Nedbank, Musgrave Branch, Branch Code: 130126, Account Name: KwaZulu Natal Bridge 

Union, Account Number: 1301308528.  

 

REGISTRATION:  

We would like all players to register before 08.45am on the Friday 9 August 2019. 

Starting time for each day will be 9.00am. Registration for those playing in the pairs only is 

1.00pm on Saturday afternoon at the latest. 

 

Format of play will be decided once the number of entries is known. 

Very generous prizes will be offered to A and B graded Teams and Pairs. 

 

We look forward to your entry and will do everything possible to ensure that you have a most enjoyable 

tournament. Information will only be available on the website from the beginning of June. 


